
 
 
 

Testimony in support of HB2678 
Choose Life License Plate 

Transportation Committee 
 
Thank Chairman Proehl and Committee, and thank you for hearing my testimony on HB2678. 
 
I want to speak to you from the heart. I support the choice of a "Choose Life" license plate, in the state 
of Kansas because for me, life is precious, life is a gift from God, and I believe life should be lived to its 
fullest potential.  
 
In the reality of life, life is so short, it goes by so fast. One day we are born and then it seems like 
virtually overnight, (we have the ability) we are saying goodbye to our loved ones. 
 
I believe Kansans should have this opportunity to own a "Choose Life" license plate, we could send out a 
positive message, not only in this state but across the nation. 
 
32 states in our Union offer a Choose Life license plate. 3 of our surrounding neighbors, Nebraska, 
Missouri, and Oklahoma are also in that number. 
 
Thank you, Chairman, Proehl and thank you committee for your time and consideration. I hope you 
would pass this bill out favorably. 
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